
Santa Lucía de Tirajana.

Canary Islands      November 2023

From the Frente Sindical Obrero de Canarias we want to send our 
greetings to the UIS Py J of the WFTU, in these days the one is celebrated 
in Rabat (Morocco).

For the FSOC we have shared numerous struggles with the WFTU, 
always in the streets, where without class unionism the struggle for 
performance and courage for union unity and the defense of workers' rights 
with class confrontation cannot be understood.

The importance for the Canary Islands of the fact that the Jubilad@s 
and Pensioners UIS of the World Federation of Trade Unions is held on our 
continent is unparalleled.

We hope that the conclusions of this meeting will be for the benefit 
of the working class as always when the WFTU organizes any meeting.

A classist and internationalist trade union greeting
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